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27th January 2020
Dear Seaton Delaval First School,
Thank you so much for your donation of £196.00 to BBC Children in Need.

The energy, creativity and generosity from all of our nurseries, schools and colleges has been truly fantastic.
We're so grateful to you for getting together to be a part of it and we hope you had fun fundraising!

The money you have raised means that we can continue to support disadvantaged children and young people
across the UK, so that they can live safe, happy lives and have the chance to reach their potential.

If you'd like to find out more about the difference your fundraising makes, head over to www.bbcchildreninneed.
co.uk/schools/ where you can sign up for our newsletter, read stories and learn more about some of the children
you've helped.

Once again, many thanks from Official Education Partner Twinkt and the team at BBC Children in Need.

Best wishes,

Simon Antrobus
Chief Executive, BBC Children in Need
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